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If the Government fails to pabcd this legislation, more and more babies born alive by abortion will suffer 
without any form of care. As access to Abortion has increased, there are increasing numbers of babies born 
alive.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation. More and more lives will suffer 
and go without the basic human healthcare rights. It is our responsibility to be their voice.  
Hi, my name is , I live in Brisbane and work as a Registered Midwife.  
It is essential to provide healthcare to babies who are born alive during an abortion as they should be afforded 
the same basic human right to healthcare and life as any other baby, child or adult is afforded. The babies 
born alive by abortion should not suffer because of the decision made to terminate the pregnancy.  
It is the most fundamental responsibility of the Government to protect the most vulnerable among us. These 
babies are not able to speak for themselves, therefore we must be the voice for them in being granted basic 
healthcare rights.  

Sincerely,  
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